

|                      |   |
|----------------------|---|
| <b>Subject:</b>      | Ryde Youth Council Advisory Committee   |
| <b>File No:</b>      |   |
| <b>Document Ref:</b> |   |
| <b>Venue:</b>        | Meeting Room 2 , Level 5, Civic Centre  |
| <b>Date:</b>         | Wednesday 25 <sup>th</sup> March 2015   |
| <b>Time:</b>         | 6.00-7.30pm   |
| <b>Invitees:</b>     | Community Representatives: Aidan Fisher, Ben Kyriazis, Sophie Lara-Watson, Kavisha Shah, Venetia Cameron, Dinushika Dias, Anthony Kim, Nicholas Kyriazis, Aigerim Tulekova, Mitchell Stubbs, Edward Fang, Rorie Fisher, Sarah Van Der Meer, Nichola Gregory<br>Councillors: Roy Maggio, Craig Chung, Jerome Laxale, Denise Pendleton<br>Staff Convenor / Chair: Michael Paine |
|                      |   |

## AGENDA ITEMS

| Item |   |                            |
|------|---|----------------------------|
| 1.0  | <b>Apologies and Welcome</b>  | 5 mins                     |
| 2.0  | <b>Follow up from Previous Meeting</b><br>Refer to previous meeting minutes for actions and follow ups  | 5 mins                     |
| 3.0  | <b>Guest Speaker</b><br><b>Lisa Pears - Community Project Officer – Road and Community Safety</b><br>Council is participating in a number of youth safety projects including: a joint Council campaign targeting young pedestrians and distraction; a project with Macquarie University and the Ryde LAC to develop a safety resource app for young people in the Ryde local area; and development and use of a new mobile education resource centre promoting safe drinking with the Eastwood Gladesville Liquor Accord. I'd like to present information on these campaigns and talk about how the RYC could help by providing input and advice on various elements of each. | 10 mins<br>(including Q&A) |
| 4.0  | <b>Guest Speaker</b><br><b>Representative of Ryde Youth Theatre</b><br>A representative of Ryde Youth Theatre will address the RYC to let them know about current programs, activities and shows that are coming up. They would also like to let the RYC know of the challenges the group face particularly in relation to rehearsal and performance space.   | 10 mins<br>(including Q&A) |
| 5.0  | <b>National Youth Week 2015</b><br>Sarah Van Der Meer – Chair of the Youth Week Subcommittee to report on progress.   | 15 mins                    |
| 6.0  | <b>The Core at the Granny Smith Festival and Youth Summit 2016</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Discussion</li> <li>• Recommendations for Core 2015 / Youth Summit 2016</li> </ul>  | 10 mins                    |
| 7.0  | <b>Review of Training</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• What went well</li> <li>• How can we move forward</li> <li>• Future training requests</li> </ul>   | 15 mins                    |
| 8.0  | <b>Standing Item:</b><br><b>Future Events / Interests and Whats Been Happening?</b><br>A chance for committee members to share what has been happening and report back from other committees.<br>A chance to share ideas for possible future projects with the group.   | 10 mins                    |
| 9.0  | <b>Standing Item:</b>   | 5 mins                     |

|      |   |               |
|------|---|---------------|
|      | <b>Media and Communications</b><br><b>Sophie Lara-Watson</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Call for 2RRR interview</li> <li>• Social Media update</li> </ul> |               |
| 10.0 | <b>Council Update</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Geelong Project</li> </ul>   | <b>5 mins</b> |
| 11.0 | <b>Other Business</b>   |               |
|      | <b>Confirmation of Next Meeting:</b>  |               |
|      | Date: Wednesday 29 <sup>th</sup> April 2015   |               |
|      | Time: 6.00-7:30 pm  |               |
|      | Venue: Meeting Room 2, Civic Centre, 1 Devlin Street, Ryde  |               |
|      |   |               |
|      |   |               |
|      |   |               |